

Graduate Council

May 17, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Christiane Weirauch, Chair

Graduate Council

[Systemwide Review] Proposed Policy: Proposed Presidential Policy on Re:

Disclosure of Financial Interests and Management of COI in Private Sponsors of

Research and Revised APM – 028

The Graduate Council reviewed the proposed Presidential Policy on Disclosure of Financial Interests and Management of COI in Private Sponsors of Research and the revised APM – 028 at their May 17, 2018 meeting. The committee had no concerns and approved the proposal.